


| trust that this information is helpful. Waitemata DHB supports the open disclosure of information
to assist community understanding of how we are delivering publicly funded healthcare. This
includes the proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website
from 10 working days after they have been released,

If you consider there are good reasons why this response should not be made publicly available, we
will be happy to consider your views.

Yours sincerely

Mark Shepherd
Director Provider Healthcare Services
Waitemat3 District Health Board



